

October 27, 1986

Dr. Norman Lamm President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, New York 10033

Dear Dr. Lamm:

You are to be congratulated for your October 14th article on the moral mission of colleges. Your statement of the principles contained in your article was long overdue and it was as clear and concise a message that I have had the pleasure of reading in a long time.

As the new Chairman of the Council of Governing Boards in New York State, I was particularly pleased to have the opportunity to reflect on your message and to circulate it to many of my fellow Trustees in the state. We hope to use your article and many of thoughts contained therein as a foundation for some of the work that we hope to accomplish throughout the state in the years to come.

Congratulations and best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Bill Plunkett

William F. Plunkett, Jr.

WFP/td